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Curry Reserve Water Play Space set to get even better 

 
Camden’s much-loved Curry Reserve Water Play Space is about to get even better, with 

improvement works given the green light at last night’s Ordinary Meeting. 

 

Council will invest an extra $350,000 to construct additional: 

• Shade structures; 

• Seating; 

• Barbeque facilities; and  

• Pathways. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Theresa Fedeli, said the improvements would be complete and ready to 

use when the water play park reopened, on Sunday 1 September. 

 

“Earlier this year we asked the community to provide feedback on Curry Reserve Water Play 

Space,” Cr Fedeli said.  

 

“Being the first facility of its kind, we were eager to hear what residents thought about it. The 

submissions we received allowed us to schedule these improvements to ensure residents’ 

experiences are even better next time around. 

 

“I’m excited to see our community make new memories here as the weather starts to warm 

up.”  

 

Construction of the new wheelchair-accessible change facilities, including an adult hoist and new 

toilet, shower and change room amenities are also due to be complete in time for the water play 

park’s reopening. Their delivery was delayed due to the unexpected find of historical artefacts at 

the site.  

 

For more information on work happening near you, visit camden.nsw.gov.au and search ‘Major 

Council Projects’. 
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